
       Hello All! We are excited to share a new project 

that is beginning in the spring of 2024 at the 

Brownville Village Theatre.  The history of BVT is a 

blend of so many dedicated people who have been a 

part of BVT’s 56 past seasons in many different ways, 

each person being a vital part of this success. 

We would like to open this event for each one to leave 

a permanent remembrance of their unique involvement 

in the magic of this little theatre. 

We are offering the opportunity to purchase a memorial brick to be engraved of your 

choice to share in an enduring reminder to all who visit BVT.  The cost of each brick 

which includes the $35 engraving will be $100 and will be placed along the new 

sidewalk which graces our front entrance.  Each brick can have up to 3 lines, with each 

line to have 14 characters which includes a space between words.  The ampersand (&) 

is the only available extra character. 

              

              

              

  

             Please Print: 

             Name _____________________________________________ 

              Address___________________________________________ 

              City/State/zip_______________________________________ 

              Telephone_________________________________________ 

               Email ____________________________________________ 

 

                       Please make checks payable to: 

                       Brownville Village Theatre Foundation 

                                                 Mail to: 

                                                 Brownville Village Theatre 

                                                 P O Box 95 

                                      Brownville, NE  68321 

               The Board of Directors thanks each one who decides to participate in this special celebration! 

 


